
 

 
1st December 2023 

 

Dear Parent / Carer, 

On Thursday 7th December, our school will be taking part in Save the Children’s annual Christmas 

Jumper Day. Save the Children is a charitable organisation that raises money to support children in 

the UK and overseas. This is a chance for our community to show our festive spirit and look to 

support vulnerable children to help them have a better future. 

To get involved we are asking our students and staff to come into school wearing their Christmas 

jumpers. Jumpers can be festive and fun or even a borrowed or old woolly. We would kindly like to 

request all students bring in a suggested donation of £1 to participate in the Christmas Jumper Day. 

All money raised will be donated to Save the Children. 

To ensure we keep our high standards, students will be required to wear their normal school 

uniform but can replace their school jumper/blazer with their Christmas jumper. Students should 

ensure they are still wearing their normal school approved trousers/skirts/shirts and shoes. Whilst 

we are allowing Christmas jumpers on this day, Christmas hats will not be permitted. 

If you’d like to know more about Save the Children’s Christmas Jumper Day, please visit 

www.savethechildren.org.uk/christmas-jumper-day 

We thank you in advance for your support. 

Yours Sincerely 

 

Mr T Hussain 

Assistant Headteacher 
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